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Tuesday, January 09, 2018 

Happy New Year! 
Our New Year’s resolution is to communicate better with you.  We have assembled a 
short questionnaire for you let us know how we can better serve you:  2018 regional 
communication. The questionnaire is also attached to this email message. 
 

We want to hear from you! 
The Regional Vision Team is working hard to understand the role the Regional Church 
plays in church life in this century. To hear from congregations, particularly from 
those who sit in the pews, the Vision Team is hosting Listening Conferences which 
will help us re-think what it means to be the regional church, and therefore, what our 
regional staff needs to be do in ministry with you. Read more here, including the 
complete schedule. 
 

Sign up for Art of Communication Workshops 
Registration is open for “The Art of Communication” Workshops, held 9 a.m. to noon 
Tuesdays in April at Woodridge Christian Church in Wichita. These workshops are for 
everyone interested in church communication ministry, not just office staff. Anyone 
may attend, regardless of skill level. Note: at least 6 paid registrations are required in 
order to hold these workshops. Register early to be sure it happens! Read more. 
 

Church Planting Conference in San Diego 

Revive Conference is February 22-25 at Missiongathering San Diego, a Disciples 
church in the Pacific Southwest Region. The Revive Conference is a church planting 
and revitalization conference featuring content creators from both within and 
outside of the DOC. Learn more at missiongathering.com/revive. The cost for 
attendance is $149. Special clergy, student and group rates are available. 
 

KDW Spirit Fests 
 April 7: Riverside CC, Wichita 9 a.m.-3 p.m.; Registration 9-9:30  
 April 8: TBA, in southeast part of Kansas 
 April 14: FCC Topeka 9 a.m.-3 p.m.; Registration 9-9:30  

 

Opportunities: 
 Remind, Renew at Phillips Theological Seminary—January 24-25 
 Ministers’ Week at Brite Divinity School—February 5-7 
 Youth Spring Retreat at Tawakoni — March 2-4 
 Spirituality Retreat at Heartland Center, Great Bend — March 15-17 
 Clergy Retreat at Tawakoni— April 24-26 

 

Prayer 4 Partners 
Region:  
- Clearwater FCC: Pastor Dustin Morris 
 

- Hutchinson FCC: Pastor Bob Phipps 
 

General Church:  
Slavery is not over.  Human traffickers 
generate hundreds of billions of dollars in 
profits by trapping millions of people in 
horrific situations around the world, including 
here in the U.S. January is National Slavery 
and Human Trafficking Prevention Month  

 

Worldwide: Global Ministries partners 

in Africa: 
Mark Behle: Lesotho Evangelical Church in 

Southern Africa 
Phyllis Byrd: Organization of African 

Instituted Churches 

 

Contact Us:  
Christian Church in Kansas  
2914 SW MacVicar  
Topeka, KS 66611  
785-266-2914  
www.kansasdisciples.org  
 

Communications Office  
South Central Satellite Office  
8492 SW Tawakoni Rd.  
Augusta, KS 67010-8111  
316-775-1236  
messenger@kansasdisciples.org  
Follow us on Facebook & Twitter! 
 

Great Bend Satellite Office 
5230 Broadway Ave. 
Great Bend, KS 67530 
620-792-6490 
chp@kansasdisciples.org  
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